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Coronavirus reminder 

If your child develops any symptoms of Coronavirus (persistent cough, high temperature or loss of taste / smell), s/he MUST NOT come to 
school and school must be informed.  Call 119 or get a test online at: 

https://self-referral.test-for-coronavirus.service.gov.uk/antigen/name 

If you believe that your child is well enough to attend school and they have only symptoms of a ‘common cold’ such as:                           
runny nose, sore throat or a mild cough they are permitted to attend. 

NB:  All absences must be reported to our school office 

by calling 01726 64322.  You can leave a message if     

outside of office hours.  Please DO NOT report          

absences via Class Dojo.  Thank you. 

Polite reminder:  School gates / doors open 

at 8:45am.  Please do not enter until this 

time as your child may not be supervised 

and we cannot ensure their safety.  





 

 

 

 



Bug-busting plea! 

Surprisingly, there seem to be a few cases of nits around.  Can we ask that you check your child’s hair regularly 
and treat any cases as soon as possible to prevent a spread of these annoying critters?      

According to NHS guidance, lice and nits can be removed by wet combing and you should try this 
method first. 

You can buy a special fine-toothed comb (detection comb) online or from pharmacies to remove 
head lice and nits.  Alternatively, if you are finding it difficult to access one, please ask Mrs Clifford in 
the office as we have a small stock available in school. 

There may be instructions on the pack, but usually you: 

 wash hair with ordinary shampoo 

 apply lots of conditioner (any conditioner will do) 

 comb the whole head of hair, from the roots to the ends 

It usually takes about 10 minutes to comb short hair, and 20 to 30 minutes for long, frizzy or curly hair. 

Do wet combing on days 1, 5, 9 and 13 to catch any newly hatched head lice. Check again that everyone's hair is 
free of lice on day 17. 



  



  

 




